

The Bossman is back for another year! The <u>Bossman Memorial Golf Tournament</u> began in 2019 to bring together family and friends old and new, to pay tribute to Derek (aka The Bossman) and raise money for the Derek Bossuyt Memorial Scholarship, which is designated to a graduating Oak Park High School student involved with the Raiders Football Club (or other sport) and is pursuing a career in the trades, as Derek did.

On Wednesday, June 11, 2025 we're excited to bring the 6th Annual BossMan Memorial Golf Tournament to St. Boniface Golf Club!

Derek impacted many people in his life and we love remembering him in this way. His love and loyalty to his family and friends, his sense of humour and his ability to bring people together for fun, laughter and good times keeps him alive in our hearts. A new story tends to emerge each year that we gather, that his family has not yet heard! Although he was not an avid golfer, he was always up for a great gathering. Thus the BossMan Golf Tournament was created.

You can support this wonderful and worthy cause in the following ways:

	Hole Sponsorship = \$300
	Hole Sponsorship + Entry of a 4 Person Team = \$1000
П	Silent Auction/Proximity Prize Donation

When you choose to support this event, in addition to your company name being displayed on our website (<a href="mailto:bossmangolf.ca">bossmangolf.ca</a>) and Instagram profile (<a href="mailto:bossmangolf">@bossmangolf</a>), your company will be recognized with your company name on a sign at a hole (hole sponsor), and/or printed on the auction displays at the tournament. For hole sponsorships, we also warmly welcome companies to attend the tournament and sit at their hole to hand out samples, meet potential new clients, etc.

For Hole Sponsorship, please contact Jen Piche at 1-204-899-4341 or email jenepiche@gmail.com

For Silent Auction/Proximity Prize Donations, please contact Jordayn Karlowsky at 1-204-223-7672 or email jordaynk@gmail.com to arrange pick-up.

For more information please check us out on Instagram, Facebook or the Bossman website.

Thank you for your support!

Warm regards, The Bossman Memorial Golf Tournament Committee